
TOWN OF TEULON 

COVID-19 UPDATE 1 

 

March 18/20 Both the Mayor and the Chief Administrative Officer have 

made contact with both the Executive and the Administrative 

Leads within the Interlake-Eastern Regional Health Authority. A 

communications Link has been established between the Town 

and the Regional Health Authority.  We anticipate further 

updates on the activities of the IERHA, which will be added to 

our website as soon as they are approved through the 

Manitoba Health.  Upon approval the link will be added to the 

Town of Teulon COVID-19 Page. 

 

March 19 A drive Thru COVID-19 Site has been opened in the City of 

Selkirk.  The site is at 622 Superior Avenue and is open daily 

from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.  To access the COVID-19 Site enter 

the City of Selkirk off PTH # 9 or at the Manitoba Avenue 

Access.  You will notice the signage for the site on the side of 

both roadways. 

 


